
          July 14th 2023    

Thank you 

The staff at Highfields Primary school would like to say a huge thank you for your contribution 

to the school and your continued support over the last academic year. It has been great to 

see you all in assemblies, at  reading mornings and the mark making sessions  in the 

Foundation Stage. We will definitely look to continue the reading mornings in the Foundation 

and also in Years 1 and 2 (see table below). 

School Closure 

School will be close on Friday 14th 

July 2023 and re-open on Tuesday 

29th August 2023 at 8:20am.  
 

School will be open for staff training 

days on Wednesday 23rd August 

and Thursday 24th August.   

Family Support Worker 

From September Edwina will no longer be 

our Family Support Worker as she will be 

retiring.  

Our new Family Support Worker will be Mrs 

Titiksha Jethwa she will be at school on 

alternative Tuesdays from September. More 

details to follow. 

PE Day 

Your child’s PE day from September will be as 

the table below. 

PE Days 

  AM PM 

Monday F2 Y6 

Active morning EYFS p/ground Top 

Tuesday Y1 Y4 

Active morning KS1 p/ground Top 

Wednesday Y5 Swimming Y2 

Active morning   Hall 

Thursday Y3 Y5 

Active morning Hall Top 

Friday F1 X 

PE Days 

F1 Friday AM 

F2 Monday AM 

Y1 Tuesday AM 

Y2 Wednesday PM 

Y3 Thursday AM 

Y4 Tuesday PM 

Y5 Thursday PM 

Y6 Monday PM 

  Reading Morning 

Monday   

Tuesday X 

Wednesday Y2 

Thursday EYFS 

Friday Y1 



Important Information Request 

If you have moved house, changed your email address, or home/mobile phone 

number, can you please let us know so we have the most up to date information for 

you. There were a few times last academic year where we could not get in contact 

with parents in emergencies due to wrong or old information. We also need at least 

two emergency contact numbers.  


